
MURRAY RIVER 

REGION 

FREE SCHOOL PHOTO REPRINTS 

FOR FLOOD-AFFECTED FAMILIES 

As a local business, we understand the stress 

and devastation caused by the 2022 flood event. 

That’s why we’re o�ering to reprint any photos 

you may have lost to flood damage for free until 

March 31st. 

Visit www.msp.com.au and fill in the five minute 

form to apply. 

Here’s to a safe and healthy 2023. 

 

-  Jarod, Tessa and the team at Murray 

   River Region 


